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Making Modern Technology a Reality for Everyone  

The Sequim PC Users Group (SPCUG) promotes learning, understand-
ing and the use of personal computers.  We also provide current in-
formation regarding changing technology, Internet security and en-
courage the exchange of knowledge and skills among members.  

SPCUG is a Microsoft Registered Refurbisher. In the last 12 years we 
have refurbished and provided over 1200 computers to local civic 
and social-service organizations for distribution to qualified recipi-
ents who need but cannot afford a computer.  As of August 2023, we 
only refurbish laptop computers.  

The Sequim PC Users Group is a 501 (c)(3) organization. We are sup-
ported by member dues, donations of computer hardware from busi-
nesses and individuals and monetary donations. Annual dues is 
$30.00 which covers membership for the member and immediate 
family. 

General meetings are held on the 2nd Saturday of each month at 10 
AM online via Jitsi.  SPCUG Tech Cafe meetings are held on alter-
nating Mondays from 9-11:00 AM online via Jitsi.   

Our members maintain the computers at the Sequim Shipley Center.  
SPCUG volunteers hold a computer help clinic for Shipley Center and  
SPCUG members at the Shipley Center on Mondays from 1-3:00PM.  

 

How You Can Help: 

Become a member. 

Donate working laptop computers with Windows 7 or later OS. 

Make a financial donation.  Many of the donated computers need 
additional hardware or upgrades so financial donations are appreci-
ated and needed.  Thank You. 
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Message Phone:  (360) 797-5771 

E-mail: spcug1@gmail.com 

WEB sites:  

https://spcug.net/ 

https://spcugpcoutlaws.wordpress.com 

Visit us on Facebook 

Here are just a few of the local Organizations we’ve helped.  Peninsula Behavior Health, First Step, Sequim 

School District, Habitat for Humanity, WA. Voc. Rehab. Services, Veterans’ organizations, Boys and Girls Club, 

Healthy Families, Pathways to Success and The Olympic Theatre Arts. 


